
Subject:  New AS106E End Caps   

Date: 9/7/12   

From: Product Development   

 

 

 

We are please to advise that we have upgraded our AS106E End Caps to include a 

10mm x 30mm slot to allow for jamb drainage of any water back into the sub sill. 

 

 

Please see below images of the old (left) and the new End Cap (right) showing the 

differences. 

 

                                   

 

 

The new End Caps will be available from the beginning of August and will replace the 

old product which will be obsolete. 

 

 

For ease of ordering, we will retain the old code and description. 

 

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact your Area Manager or local 

ALSPEC office. 
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